
 

 
 

Dear Parents,  

   We welcome your and your child to Where Kids Fit Preschool 

program!  We understand that placing your child in someone else’s 

care is a big decision and we take our role very seriously. Our 

staff has years of experience and are dedicated to our jobs.  Your 

child will be with loving, supportive and nurturing caregivers. 

 

    We look forward to an amazing year of learning through play, 

exercise and worshipping God this year!  Communication between 

parents and teachers is encouraged.  Please contact me if you ever 

have a question or concern. 

 

    We sincerely care about your child and family.  Thank you for 

choosing Where Kids Fit Preschool for your child’s early learning 

experience.  

 

Sincerely, 

Loretta Barwick 

Preschool Director/Teacher 

706-331-0049 

lbarwick25@gmail.com 


